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Clemente Leadership Academy
Grade 2, Room 106
http://secondgradedavis.weebly.com
June 1, 2015
Dear Parents and Guardians,
I can hardly believe it, but we are starting the final month of the school year.   The last month of school is a very busy and exciting time.  However, we still have much more to learn and do as we finish the school year.  I will be teaching right through the last day of school.  We also have a lot of important end of the year testing to complete.  Please continue to send your child to school every day in uniform.  As the school year winds down, I am noticing that fewer children are completing their homework every day and doing their weekly Home Reading assignments.  It is crucial that your child continue to read and write every day, not only until school ends, but throughout the entire summer if they are going to be ready for third grade. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We should be receiving information on summer school very soon, which I will send home to you as soon as I get it.  Typically, summer school is in session in the mornings during the month of July.  We will also be sending home summer reading and math packets for your child to complete during the summer and return when school resumes.  Hopefully this will help keep your child’s skills sharp and prevent the summer slide.
 Please check out the other side of this newsletter for important dates and events for the month of June. It has been a pleasure working with you and your children this year.  Please be sure to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Ms. Davis
 June 2				Concert and Art Show (6:00 P.M.)


June 8				Field Day (Grades K-5)


June 11				Field Day closing ceremonies (afternoon)


June 15 				Talent Show  



June 17				Character  Education  Assembly (9:00)

 
June 22				Last day of school – Early dismissal
					Report cards and summer packets sent home
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